Dear Parents of Blue Door,

Hello, this week in Blue Door the theme was Leaves *. During Circle Time the children were shown different pictures of different colored leaves. On the playground, they got to gather leaves for their art project. They had a great time in picking the leaves.

For art the children glued leaves in their journals, had free art day this is where they can draw with markers or crayons whatever they may like. The children drew a tree trunk and glued the leaves they gathered from the playground. They did a great job. We also spoke about the colors that were on the leaves and the different shapes.

On the playground, we also practiced our gross motor skills. This week we kicked the ball to one another, rode the tricycles, jumped in place, threw the balls, walked up the stairs, and went down the slide.

For story-time, we read the following stories: Goodbye Fergus. The Crocodile and the Dentist, Llama Llama Mad at Mama, ABC Animal Jamboree, and How Do Dinosaurs Get Well Soon.

Parents please label everything that belongs to your child with their name on it and please cut your child's nails. Thanks once again.

Have a great weekend *
Mrs. Cindy
Mrs. luz